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City of Stevenson 
Planning Department 

 

(509)427-5970  7121 E Loop Road, PO Box 371 
Stevenson, Washington 98648 

 

TO: Prospective Firms 
FROM: Ben Shumaker 
DATE: Sept 11th – Sept 19th, 2024 

SUBJECT: Combined Consultant Q&A—Utility Conflict Canopy Preservation Plan 
 

Introduction 

This memo answers all questions received on the RFQ issued for the Utility Conflict Canopy Preservation Plan. The 
RFQ was published on the web on September 9th, 2024 and in print on September 11th, 2024. Questions on the 
RFQ were expected in writing. Questions were accepted through September 19th at 5:00pm. For the sole question 
asked, a clarification was provided immediately and the website was updated to provide the same clarification. 

As published in the RFQ, these answers were posted to the above City website by 4:00pm on September 20th. 

Questions and Answers 

The following questions were received. The answer is provided here. 

Sept 13th Q:   Good morning! Could you send me the RFQ for the Lasher Street improvement project? Thank you 
A:   You bet, Andrea! It is attached here. Have a great day! 
* I do need to note: the name of the undergrounding project will be changing. You may see a different 
name when communicating with us shortly 

[The RFQ document was based on a previously issued RFQ. All text of the RFQ had been updated, however the 
title block still listed the previous project’s name. Upon realization of this error, the RFQ document was updated, 
then sent to all recipients of direct emails and posted to the City and OMWBE websites]. 

Remaining Process 
The City will accept Statements of Qualifications until September 26th at 4:00pm. Evaluation will occur between 
September 26th and October 5th, when selection of a firm is expected. See solicitation document for full schedule. 

Prepared by, 

 

Ben Shumaker 
Community Development Director 
 
Attachments: 

1. Email: Andrea Weston-Smart, SCJ Alliance 



Ben Shumaker <ben@ci.stevenson.wa.us>

Lasher Street improvement - Electrical and civil engineering RFQ
Andrea Weston-Smart <andrea.westonsmart@scjalliance.com> Fri, Sep 13, 2024 at 11:26 AM
To: planning@ci.stevenson.wa.us

Good morning! Could you send me the RFQ for the Lasher Street improvement project? Thank you

 

Andrea Weston-Smart (she/her/hers)

SCJ Alliance

Senior Marketing Coordinator

o. 360.352.1465, ext. 228

www.scjalliance.com

 

SCJ Alliance is 100% Employee-Owned!

 

This communication may contain privileged or other confidential information. If you have received it in error, please advise the sender by reply email and immediately delete
the message and any attachments without copying or disclosing the contents. Thank you.
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